From: Gagner, Alexandra 
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 1:24 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: 3rd party funded travel request

Hi Steve,

I have returned from the annual meeting for the Council of State and Territorial Epidemiologists (CSTE) held in Boise, ID (June 4-7, 2017) which I attended in my official capacity as an Epidemiologist in the Communicable Disease Program of the Chicago Department of Public Health. All expenses for the trip (conference fees, airfare, ground transportation, lodging and meal per diem) are being covered by CSTE. Snacks between meeting sessions and conference water bottles were less than $50 total and offered to all conference attendees.

Please let me know if there is anything else you need from me.

Thank you,

Alexandra Gagner, MPH
Epidemiologist III

Communicable Disease Program

